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UTRGV School of Medicine and Doctor's Hospital at Renaissance Hosts Jaime Peña, 

Leading Legal Mind, for Guest Talk on Mapping the Healthcare Legal Landscape 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
McAllen, TX - On February 13, 2023, Doctor's 

Hospital at Renaissance was pleased to host a 

guest talk by Jaime Pena, a seasoned trial lawyer 

and business law professor at The University of 

Texas-Rio Grande Valley. Pena's enlightening 

presentation, entitled "Mapping the Healthcare 

Legal Landscape," was aimed at educating 

medical residents about the complex and 

nuanced world of healthcare law. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peña brought to bear his more than two decades of experience in the legal field to discuss the pressing 

legal issues that medical professionals must navigate in their daily work.  

 

With his signature storytelling style, Peña explored the intricacies of estate planning, contract negotiation, 

and medical malpractice, among other relevant topics. He shared practical insights into the complexities of 

the healthcare legal landscape, helping medical residents to better understand the legal obligations and risks 

they will face as they launch their careers. 



The event was well attended by room packed with medical residents, as well as prominent members 

of the hospital medical staff.  

 

Dr. Alberto Peña expressed his delight with Pena's presentation, stating, "Jaime Peña's expertise and 

insights were invaluable to our medical residents. He provided them with an unparalleled education on the 

legal landscape they will operate in as medical professionals." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Doctor's Hospital Renaissance:  

 

Doctor's Hospital Renaissance is a leading healthcare provider in the Rio Grande Valley, committed to 

providing the highest quality care to its patients and to supporting the education and development of medical 

professionals. 

 

For more information, please contact:  

 

Peña Aleczander  

(956) 948-2221 

 

 


